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23 January 2023 

  

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

  

I would like to draw your attention to a change of an event on the school calendar. 

  

The 26th April will now be a year 10 student and parent only event with the focus of the 

evening being preparation for the end of year 10 examinations. 

  

There will be a short talk from the Headteacher and Mr Law (Head of Year 10) as well as some 

student leaders on how best to prepare for these important assessments.   

  

The rest of the evening will then be an opportunity for students and parents to visit 

departments and talk to subject specialists on how best to revise for specific areas of the 

curriculum, consider effective revision strategies and obtain support materials where 

appropriate. 

  

We ran a similar event prior to the year 11 mock examinations and the feedback from students 

and parents was very positive. We are hopeful that you will find this event for year 10 

similarly useful.   

  

Year 12 students will receive revision guidance through their tutoring program in preparation 

for their end of year examinations that will take place after the Easter break. 

  

KS3 students will be given information on how to prepare for their end of year examinations 

through their lessons, the end of year examination booklet and tutor sessions. 

  

The event on the 26th April will run from 4.30pm to 6.00pm with the talk from key members 

of staff and students taking place at 5pm in the Newman Hall.  

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

Mrs Donna Roughton 

Assistant Headteacher 
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